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Hayward Residents in Risk of Danger 

This article is about Calpine company wanting to construct a 600-megawatt power plant 

in the city of Hayward. Which will provide power to 450,000 homes in the Bay Area. There 

have been many reasons that prove that this power plant should not be open such as: exhaust 

would interfere with planes, and will also affect the health of the residents. Even thought the 

companies denies that could affect residents health it would affect them in the long-run. 

Calpine plans on bribing the residents of Hayward by giving them a "$400 discount for a 

fireplace retrofit or $700 discount for a wood-stove". Which would only allowed them to 

convinced people and construct the power plant for they own investment, and not caring of 

residents health. 

One reason why it shouldn't be an option is that this company has already had a bad 

reputation by going bankrupt in a previous occasion. By the city of Hayward investing in this 

project they are risking to loose a lot amount of money. 

The construction of the power plan should be taken to a more appropriate place not 

surrounded by residents, airports, etc.. They should take more in consideration the health of the 

Hayward residents, and the security of the airport. 


